
August 6, 2025 
 
Dear AAPPS-DPP members, 
 
Thank you for your contributions to AAPPS-DPP2025. 
Abstract submission site will be closed on Aug 10. 
Presenters who asked to revise abstract should replace before that date. 
Also we still are accepting Post Deadline poster presentations till then while we have 
>300 posters. 
Total number of presentations is ~1100. 
 
See you all in Fukuoka. 
Sincerely yours, 
M. Kikuchi, CEO 


